
DETERMINATION / PROCUREMENT 

Contract Number:


Vendor:


Awarded Contract Amount:


Document Type: Number:


Authorization Amount:


Revised Completion Date:


Project Description: 

Department:


Description of Change: 

The undersigned, pursuant to the requirements of Section 33E-9 of the Illinois 
Criminal Code, makes the following determination: 

[ ] The circumstances necessitating this change were not reasonably 
foreseeable at the time the contract was signed. 

[ ] The change is germane to the original contract as signed. 

[ ] The change is otherwise in the best interests of the Authority and 
authorized by law. 

Name: Title Date 



DETERMINATION / PROCUREMENT 

Contract Number:


Vendor:


Awarded Contract Amount:


Document Type: Number:


Authorization Amount:


Revised Completion Date:


Project Description: 

Department:


Description of Change: 

The undersigned, pursuant to the requirements of Section 33E-9 of the Illinois 
Criminal Code, makes the following determination: 

[ ] The circumstances necessitating this change were not reasonably 
foreseeable at the time the contract was signed. 

[ ] The change is germane to the original contract as signed. 

[ ] The change is otherwise in the best interests of the Authority and 
authorized by law. 

Name: Title Date 



DETERMINATION / PROCUREMENT 

Contract Number:


Vendor:


Awarded Contract Amount:


Document Type: Number:


Authorization Amount:


Revised Completion Date:


Project Description: 

Department:


Description of Change: 

The undersigned, pursuant to the requirements of Section 33E-9 of the Illinois 
Criminal Code, makes the following determination: 

[ ] The circumstances necessitating this change were not reasonably 
foreseeable at the time the contract was signed. 

[ ] The change is germane to the original contract as signed. 

[ ] The change is otherwise in the best interests of the Authority and 
authorized by law. 

Name: Title Date 



DETERMINATION / PROCUREMENT 

Contract Number:


Vendor:


Awarded Contract Amount:


Document Type: Number:


Authorization Amount:


Revised Completion Date:


Project Description: 

Department:


Description of Change: 

The undersigned, pursuant to the requirements of Section 33E-9 of the Illinois 
Criminal Code, makes the following determination: 

[ ] The circumstances necessitating this change were not reasonably 
foreseeable at the time the contract was signed. 

[ ] The change is germane to the original contract as signed. 

[ ] The change is otherwise in the best interests of the Authority and 
authorized by law. 

Name: Title Date 



DETERMINATION / PROCUREMENT 

Contract Number:


Vendor:


Awarded Contract Amount:


Document Type: Number:


Authorization Amount:


Revised Completion Date:


Project Description: 

Department:


Description of Change: 

The undersigned, pursuant to the requirements of Section 33E-9 of the Illinois 
Criminal Code, makes the following determination: 

[ ] The circumstances necessitating this change were not reasonably 
foreseeable at the time the contract was signed. 

[ ] The change is germane to the original contract as signed. 

[ ] The change is otherwise in the best interests of the Authority and 
authorized by law. 

Name: Title Date 



DETERMINATION / PROCUREMENT 

Contract Number:


Vendor:


Awarded Contract Amount:


Document Type: Number:


Authorization Amount:


Revised Completion Date:


Project Description: 

Department:


Description of Change: 

The undersigned, pursuant to the requirements of Section 33E-9 of the Illinois 
Criminal Code, makes the following determination: 

[ ] The circumstances necessitating this change were not reasonably 
foreseeable at the time the contract was signed. 

[ ] The change is germane to the original contract as signed. 

[ ] The change is otherwise in the best interests of the Authority and 
authorized by law. 

Name: Title Date 



DETERMINATION / PROCUREMENT 

Contract Number:


Vendor:


Awarded Contract Amount:


Document Type: Number:


Authorization Amount:


Revised Completion Date:


Project Description: 

Department:


Description of Change: 

The undersigned, pursuant to the requirements of Section 33E-9 of the Illinois 
Criminal Code, makes the following determination: 

[ ] The circumstances necessitating this change were not reasonably 
foreseeable at the time the contract was signed. 

[ ] The change is germane to the original contract as signed. 

[ ] The change is otherwise in the best interests of the Authority and 
authorized by law. 

Name: Title Date 



DETERMINATION / PROCUREMENT 

Contract Number:


Vendor:


Awarded Contract Amount:


Document Type: Number:


Authorization Amount:


Revised Completion Date:


Project Description: 

Department:


Description of Change: 

The undersigned, pursuant to the requirements of Section 33E-9 of the Illinois 
Criminal Code, makes the following determination: 

[ ] The circumstances necessitating this change were not reasonably 
foreseeable at the time the contract was signed. 

[ ] The change is germane to the original contract as signed. 

[ ] The change is otherwise in the best interests of the Authority and 
authorized by law. 

Name: Title Date 



DETERMINATION / PROCUREMENT 

Contract Number:


Vendor:


Awarded Contract Amount:


Document Type: Number:


Authorization Amount:


Revised Completion Date:


Project Description: 

Department:


Description of Change: 

The undersigned, pursuant to the requirements of Section 33E-9 of the Illinois 
Criminal Code, makes the following determination: 

[ ] The circumstances necessitating this change were not reasonably 
foreseeable at the time the contract was signed. 

[ ] The change is germane to the original contract as signed. 

[ ] The change is otherwise in the best interests of the Authority and 
authorized by law. 

Name: Title Date 


	Contract #: RR-02-5117
	Proj Desc: North-South Tollway Mainline & Ramp Shoulder Replacement; Southbound Auxiliary Lane; Lane 4 Extension at Maple Ave.; Pavement and Slab Replacement & Raising M.P. 12.3 - 21.6
	Vendor: R.W. Dunteman Co.
	Amount: 6289751.11
	Doc Type: [Change Order]
	Doc #: [1]
	doc Amount: 10019.47
	Date: 6/14/2004
	Reason: Additional maintenance of traffic for winter traffic configuration and balancing quantities
	Dept: [Engineering]
	Check1: Yes
	Check2: Off
	Check3: Off
	Name: Mustaffa Hassan
	Title: [Project Engineer]
	Date2: 3/15/2004


